
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for registering for the Virtual Getaway Family Camp 2020. We are excited to be 
offering lots of fun and entertaining opportunities September 3rd-5th 2020. We need your 
help! Normally at the Getaway, we have the ability to capture thousands of videos and 
pictures and are able to share them with you and your family. However, this year we need 
you to share these memories with us! 

We made photo sharing easy in 2 convenient ways: 

1. By Email:  
a. Email photos to dchacon@aarbf.org 

2. On Social Media with Hashtags  

a. Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/AlisaAnnRuchBurnFoundation 

b. Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/aarbf/ 

c. Twitter: https://twitter.com/AARBF 

Again….Don’t forget to use one or all of our social media handles: 

#VirtualGetawayCamp2020 

#GetawayFamilyCamp 

#AARBF 

 

We look forward to seeing all the photos of your family using the  items in camp in a box, 
watching the camp videos, and participating on the virtual hangouts. Each day we will 
highlight one family with the best picture of the day and they will receive a special prize.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo Sharing 


